
From: Ellen Weaver <ellen@palmettopolicy.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Card, RachelRachelCard@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/15/2013 3:41:58 PM

Subject: Following Up

Christian and Rachel,


I just wanted to say a quick, belated “thanks” for the time you both took to meet with Oran and me.  


Sounds like there is some positive movement on the K-3 reading/ending social promotion bill – we look forward to 
serving as a resource on this or any other policy in any way possible.  And we should have a Medicaid piece out in the 
very near future.


Also, still do want to convene an informal education reform working group in the coming weeks – will stay in touch 
with follow-up on that.


Call or email anytime!
 
Best,


E

Ellen E. Weaver
President


Palmetto Policy Forum

803-708-0673
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